May 8, 2008
Dr. Kay Halasek

Chair, Council on Academic Affairs

Denney Hall

164 West 17th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Kay:

The Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI) approved a revision to the Math Minor on March 7, 2008.  The CCI Subcommittee on Natural and Social Sciences approved the minor at their meeting on February 6.  the proposal was also endorsed by the MPS Curriculum Committee.

The changes to the minor include increasing flexibility for students depending on their major program of study by reducing the required course domains from five to three, and by adding a range of additional 400-600-level courses of acceptable electives.  The proposal also contains stylistic clarifications for the benefit of students and advisors which the committees found to be valuable revisions.  

In addition to the proposal and cover letters, I have enclosed a transmittal history for this proposal.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance as CAA considers these changes.

Sincerely,

Kathleen M. Hallihan

Director, Curriculum and Assessment

c: Randy Smith

    Edward Adelson


    Lakshmi Dutta
